
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 23, 2010 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84110 
 
Attn: Ms. Julie Orchard, Commission Secretary 
 

 
Re: In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain Power for Alternative Cost 

Recovery for Major Plant Additions of the Populus to Ben Lomond Transmission 
Line and the Dunlap I Wind Project, Docket 10-035-89 
 

Dear Commissioners: 
 
 In accordance with the Commission’s Order Approving Settlement Stipulation, issued 
December 21, 2010 in Dockets 10-035-13, 10-035-14 and the docket mentioned above, Rocky 
Mountain Power hereby certifies that the Dunlap I wind project was placed into service October 
1, 2010, and the Ben Lomond to Populus transmission line was placed into service November 19, 
2010.   
 
 Any inquiries about this matter can be directed to Dave Taylor at 801.220.2923.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle  
 
cc:  Jeff Larsen 
      Mark Moench, Esq. 
      Dave Taylor 

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
One Utah Center 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
801.220.4050 
801.220.3299 Fax 
 


